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12/10/2023

MRS Vanessa Giblin
14 14 Nambucca RD
Terrey hills NSW 2084

RE: DA2023/1224  62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084

I’m a local resident and I have two kids that go to TErrey hills public school as well as regular
classes at the kids swim school on Myoora. I am extremely concerned about the upcoming
traffic near the school with this proposal, let alone the fact that there will be large trucks
around a school zone and parents trusting their kids to travel to and from school or parents
picking up their kids etc, let alone the traffic disruption  Personally, I was run over on my way
to school when I was 12 in 1996. I was crossing the road in front of my dad in his car, a
Tarago that was being driven by another local dad dropping off his child ran over my leg as I
crossed where there was no crossing or lights and decent morning traffic in wet weather and I
slipped while navigating the cars  I had three operations, years of recovery, went to court and
also therapy to deal with my fears of cars and also my spatial perception moving forward. I
am so passionate about this as a small mistake from a driver or truck driver near a school can
hurt a child and change their life, let alone potentially take it away. We have a main road on
the other side, what would you risk traffic in a small street and more importantly the safety of a
school community for this. The current road works down the road has been a nightmare
anyway and that’s supposedly temporary  Please reconsider and consult the local
community!!




